From: Anne OBrien 
Sent: 24 April 2014 13:26
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application 14/00412/F

Dear Sir/Madam,

 

Once again I find myself submitting an objection to a planning application in Deddington. This time for the proposed development of 26 houses on Clifton Road, adjacent to the Castle Grounds site. I am utterly disenfranchised with the planning process, given that the last planning application for 85 houses on Oxford Road was rejected and then passed on appeal. What is the point of having a process for local communities to respond, when the outcome is over-ruled?.

 

However, for the record, I will cite my reasons for opposing this latest planning application. This development yet further contradicts the Local Plan which recommends incremental minor development, infilling and conversions within the built-up area to attain a total allocation of 85 new houses by 2031. This development, plus the existing site already approved in the Oxford Road are both major developments on new sites on the outskirts of the village. Furthermore, these developments will exceed the planned total allocation for the next 17 years by 30%.

 

If there were good reasons to reject the Oxford Road planning application, there is even more justification to reject this new proposed development on Clifton Road. 

 

I hope logic, facts and common sense prevail and that we see some kind of meaningful planning process at work.

 

Yours faithfully,

 

Anne O'Brien

 

